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Cherry Hill Public Schools 

CARUSI MIDDLE SCHOOL 
315 Roosevelt Drive, Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 · (856) 667-1220 ·www.carusi.org 

“Enter to Learn, Go Forth to Serve” 
Dr. Neil Burti, Principal 

Dr. Julie Benavides, Assistant Principal · Mrs. Michelle Smith, Assistant Principal 

October 2020 

Dear Carusi Parent/Guardian: 

Welcome to the Carusi Middle School Title I Program for the 2020-2021 school year. We are proud to 
announce that this year will have been designated as a school-wide Title I program. Title I is a federally 
funded program that provides supplemental services to support academic achievement for all students 
at Carusi Middle School. The purpose of a Title I Program is to increase the educational opportunities 
for our students by providing additional supports to achieve success. Title I services have the same 
high standards as all programs provided in the Cherry Hill Public Schools. 

Because we are designated as school-wide Title 1, all students at Carusi MIddle School are eligible for 
these supports at any time during the school year. Some of the ways that 2020-2021 Title I funds may 
support your child include: additional teachers hired to support students in both Math and 
English/Language Arts, instructional technology in classrooms to support student learning in both the 
virtual and live learning environment and professional development programs provided to staff to 
support teacher learning to increase student engagement and academic achievement. 

You may find additional materials further explaining Title I services linked to our Carusi website, under 
Our Schools tab. If you have questions about Title I, make sure to watch our Introduction to Title I 
video, also linked to the Carusi website. Any additional questions, please feel free to contact Michelle 
Smith, mdsmith@chclc.org, or (856) 667-1220 x 3570. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Neil Burti 

Follow Us On Twitter 
@CarusiMS 
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